
TELL A TALE BY 

KOREAN CENTRE
Under intentional Cultural Exchange Program ‘Tell a 

tale’ was organized in association with Korean 

Cultural Centre on 18th August 2015 . The program 

began with a Korean game. The artists taught the 

students to say ‘hello’, ‘thank you’, and some other 

words in Korean language. Three stories were 

depicted:-

1. The faithful daughter, Sim cheong

2. The wood cutter and  heavenly maids

3. Mr. Moon and Miss Sun

Artists  also taught the audience a korean rhythm 

accompanied by some hand gestures. It was 

great enriching experience  for the students.

The program ended with a vote of thanks by our 

Vice Principal, Mrs. Vibha Kohli . 



Some of the glimpses of the 

program 


